MINUTES OF THE SPARTA PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES


March 1, 2010

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Sparta Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order by President Domenica McDonald on March 1, 2010 in the main study area.

Members present:






Absent:


Don Adams


Domenica McDonald

None


Anne Bourner


Helen Menke


Richard Cavalier

Darlene Prest


Mary Ann Clendenin

Fran Vallo


Steven Gerlach

Cristy Stupegia, Librarian

The minutes of the February 1, 2010 meeting were reviewed.  It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Don Adams to approve the minutes.  Motion carried unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report

It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Steve Gerlach to accept the Treasurer’s Report as presented.   Motion carried unanimously.  It was moved by Steve Gerlach and seconded by Richard Cavalier to pay all bills and any other outstanding bills due before the next board meeting.  Motion carried unanimously.

At 7:10 p.m., it was moved by Steve Gerlach and seconded by Richard Cavalier to go into a closed session regarding Mayor Link and the City Council’s notification of changes in the FY 2010-11 budget and personnel considerations.
At 9:40 p.m. it was moved by Don Adams and seconded by Fran Vallo to close the closed session and go back into an open meeting.

A motion was made by Anne Bourner and seconded by Steve Gerlach to recess the meeting and reconvene on Monday, March 8, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. to allow the board to study our options and to allow Cristy time to prepare a report on some of the budget planning suggested during the closed meeting.  Motion carried unanimously.

New Business – None

It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Richard Cavalier to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Ann Clendenin
Secretary of the Board

Next meeting date:  March 8, 2010
